
 

7237 Morrow Road,  Agassiz  BC V0M 1A2 

Email: parish.sapa@rcav.org or st.anthonys@shaw.ca    Phone: 604-796-9181          

St. Anthony of Padua Catholic Church 

Rev. Fr. Steny Mascarenhas OCD 

PASTOR steny1ocd@shaw.ca  (778-321-8301) 

Deacon James Meskas  (604-615-5677) 

jamiemeskas@gmail.com 

PARISH STAFF  

Beccie Bokenfohr (Administrative Assistant) 

st.anthonys@shaw.ca  

SUNDAY EUCHARIST  

Sunday 09:00 am, 11:00 am  

WEEKDAY EUCHARIST  

Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday  

and Saturday 09:00 am Tuesday, 7:00 pm  

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION Monday, 

Wednesday, Thursday, Friday, Saturday 8 to 8:40 am, 

Tuesday 6:30 pm to 6:55 pm  

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT 

 Every Friday at 09:30 am (Benediction at 10:30 am)  
 

PARISH GROUPS 

Parish Finance Council: Wayne Turner 778 878 0665 

Parish Pastoral Council: Rick McArthur 604 220 5843 

CWL: Lynda Van Scheyndel, 604 491 3000 

Knights of Columbus: Peter Gouwenberg, 604 799 0569 

Youth Ministry: Annie Killoran & Coral Gouwenberg  

604 701 9948, 604 799 4724 

PREP: Shanna Wegener 604 798 3674 

RCIA: Ginny Lejeune 604 796 9573 

Lectors: Jack Van Dongen 604 703 3536 

Eucharistic Ministers: Gina Ryan 604 796 1078 

Counters: Wilma Struys 604 796 8901 

Sacristy: Patrick Donegan 604 796 0261 

Ushers/Greeters:  Gerald Struys 604 796 8901 

Fundraising committee: Jack Van Dongen 604 9974625 

Parish Screening Committee:   

Peggy Turner 778 878 0650 

Maintenance: Frank Van Scheyndel 604 491 3000 

SACRAMENTS: Please contact the Parish Office 

We, the Catholic community of St. Anthony of Padua, 
relying on the wisdom and the grace of God, unite 

ourselves to the call for  renewal and transformation of 
our spiritual, social and economic life  

3rd Sunday of Easter – April 10, 2016 

 
 
 
 
 

Would you like to have a  
Pastoral Visit & House Blessing: 

I would like to have a pastoral visit and blessing of the 
house of all the Parish Families between April 12th to 
May 13th. There is a schedule on the bulletin board in 
the Gathering Area for you to sign up for your time & 
date.   You may also email the parish office to place your 
request for your appointment.  (Fr. Steny) 
 
 

Dear Brothers & Sisters in Christ: Project Advance is 

our annual appeal that enables the pastoral work and 

spiritual mission of our local Church to continue. It 

helps us meet many of the pressing needs in each parish 

and throughout the Archdiocese. Project Advance 

encourages us all to live gratefully and give generously 

in the spirit of stewardship. Stewardship, simply put, is 

the whole-hearted effort to give ourselves to God, the 

Creator and Giver of all Gifts. Your gift to Project 

Advance lets us fund ministries that benefit all 

Catholics and countless others in this Archdiocese. It 

also provides us the opportunity to strengthen our 

parishes materially and spiritually. Thank you for 

recognizing that God has given you the blessings of 

faith, family and treasure. Together let us continue to 

live gratefully and give generously. Invoking God’s 

abundant grace upon you and your family, I remain 

Sincerely yours in Christ,  
+J. MICHAEL MILLER CSB  
ARCHBISHOP OF VANCOUVER 

Project Advance Appeal  

mailto:parish.sapa@rcav.org
mailto:steny1ocd@shaw.ca


April 10, 2016 3rd Sunday of Easter April 10, 2016 

Mass Intentions 

Sunday 9 am 
11 am 

Walter Skalicky+ 

Johanna Struys+ 

Monday 9 am Mavis Hills+ 

Tuesday 7pm O’Brien Family+ 

Wednesday 9am Special Intention 

Thursday   9 am  Mike Duggan+ 

Friday 9 am  Pauline McKenzie+ 

Saturday 9 am Rose Marie Pikey+ 

April 03, 2016 

Envelopes $1,240.00 

Loose $106.70 

Total $1,346.70 

   

 .  

. 

Reflection: Why didn't the apostles immediately recognize the Risen 

Lord Jesus when he greeted them at the Sea of Tiberius? John gives us 

a clue. He states that Peter had decided to return to his home district of 

Galilee, very likely so he could resume his fishing career. Peter was 

discouraged and didn't know what to do after the tragedy of Jesus' 

death! He went back to his previous job as a fisherman out of 

uncertainty for his future. Six of the other apostles followed him back 

to Galilee.  

Why did Jesus choose to reveal himself to the apostles at the Sea of 

Galilee - and right after they had spent a whole night of futile fishing? 

The Risen Lord was waiting on the shore for Peter and the other 

apostles. When their boat drew near the shore, Jesus questioned them 

and then gave a command to lower their nets into the sea. When their 

nets began to burst at the great haul of fish, John, the beloved disciple, 

recognized that it was the Lord who was speaking to them. Peter then 

immediately leaped from the boat and ran to the Lord. Do we run to the 

Lord Jesus when we meet setbacks and disappointments, and when our 

faith is being put to the test? The Lord Jesus is always ready to renew 

us in faith and to give each of us fresh hope in his promises for us. 

Why did Jesus perform this miraculous catch of fish after his third 

resurrection appearance to the apostles? By looking back to the first 

miracle of the great catch of fish, we can recognize the significance of 

Jesus repeating this miracle again for his apostles. The first miracle 

took place at the beginning of Jesus' ministry in Galilee when the Lord 

called Peter to leave all and follow him. After Peter had fished all night 

and caught nothing, Jesus commanded him to lower his nets. When his 

nets began to break under the weight of the great haul, Jesus then spoke 

to Peter and gave him a new calling and mission - from now on he 

would be "catching people" for the kingdom of God. Jesus repeats this 

miracle for Peter to remind him that he must continue his mission of 

"catching people" and "making disciples" for the kingdom of Christ. 

In his third appearance to the apostles, Jesus prepared a breakfast for 

them and ate with them. Peter's prompt response to draw near to the 

Lord and eat breakfast with him stands in sharp contrast to his previous 

denial and distancing himself from his Master during the night of Jesus' 

arrest and trial. Why did Jesus question Peter's love and loyalty three 

times in front of the other disciples? It must have caused Peter pain and 

sorrow since he had publicly denied Jesus three times previously. Now 

Peter, full of remorse and humility, unequivocally stated that he loved 

his Lord and Master and was willing to serve him whatever it might 

cost.  

When Jesus asked Peter "do you love me more than these?" he may 

have pointed to the boats, nets and other fishing companions. He may 

have challenged Peter to let go of his career as a fisherman for the task 

of shepherding the people whom Christ would call to be his disciples. 

Jesus may have also pointed to the other apostles and to Peter's 

previous boast: "Though they all fall away because of you, I will never 

fall away". Peter now makes no boast or comparison but humbly 

Something to think: Without God our week would be: 

SINday, MOURNday, TEARSday, Wasteday, THIRSTday, 

FIGHTday, SHATTERday, 7days without God Makes one 

WEAK. 

New Evangelization Summit - Abbotsford host site This two-

day conference will bring together speakers who are leaders in 

the New Evangelization to provide inspiration, encouragement, 

training, practical wisdom and resources on how Catholics can 

effectively evangelize. All Catholics – pastors, missionaries, lay 

ministers, and the lay faithful – will benefit immensely from this 

powerful opportunity to be further equipped in the fundamental 

mission of the Church.  Join us on Friday, April 15, from 7–

9:30pm (check-in starts at 6:15pm) and Saturday, April 16: 

8:45am–4:30pm, St. James Roman Catholic Church, 

Abbotsford. Cost: $30. For more info or to register, visit 

www.newevangelization.ca Questions can be directed to 

info@newevangelization.ca. Note: Saturday lunch will not be 

provided. 

Prison Ministry: "Have you considered involvement in 

the RCAV Prison Ministry? Catholic Charities Justice 

Services (CCJS) is recruiting new volunteers. Contact 

Karen Hoyer, Prison Ministry Liaison, 

at 604.819.4678 or hoyerfam@telus.net for more 

information." 

“Would you like to learn more about Bible?” 
You are invited to join the Bible Study group at our Parish 

which starts on 11th of May at 7pm and will continue 

throughout May and June. The course is known as “The 

Bible Timeline, The Story of Salvation”.  The cost is $10. 

It’s free for youth between the ages of 15 and 18.  For 

further information please pick up a brochure at the back 

of the Church or for more information contact Ginny 

Lejeune at 604-796-9573, (ginnylejeune@hotmail.com) 

(RCIA Coordinator)  

Catholic Cemeteries Open House  
Set aside your sacred space. Come and enjoy the 

peace and beauty of our sacred grounds on Friday, 

April 15, from 9am-8pm and Saturday, April 16, from 

9am-6pm at Gardens of Gethsemani, Surrey. 

Refreshments will be available. Visit 

rccav.org/openhouse for more information. 

Up-Coming Events 
RCIA – All Thursdays  at 6.30pm 

PREP Classes – All Fridays at 3 pm  

Adoration  and Divine Mercy Novena on Friday 9.30am 

PFC meeting on 11 April 2016 at 7pm 

Project advance committee  meeting on 13 April @ 7pm 

K of C Meeting  on  13th Wednesday  @7pm 

Holy Communion for the shut in - may be given at 

home upon request. Please contact the parish office.    

P.R.E.P  Classes are on each Friday @ 3 pm.   If you 

have a child who is between Grades 1 and 6, and you 

haven’t registered yet, please call the Parish Office for 

more information or our PREP coordinator, Shanna 

Wegener 604 798 3674 

R.C.I.A. classes are held each Thursday at 6:30 pm.  If you 

wish to explore any questions you may have regarding the 

Catholic Faith, or simply need a refresher course, please 

come.   For more information, contact the Parish Office or 

Ginny Lejeune at 604 796 9573 

We remember in prayer all those who are sick, 
including: Peggy Turner, Marian Skalicky, Florence 
Sinclair, Louis Yaretz, Mike Joe, Edna Tracy and Joe 
Yunick 

We remember in prayer: those who have recently 
died: Johnnie Peters, Brandi McNeil & Wes Johnson. 

New in the Parish? Have you registered yet? If you 
are new or have not registered yet, please fill out a 
Parish Registration Form available in the gathering area.  
Drop off at the office or in the collection basket at Mass 

St. Anthony’s Youth Group 
Our meetings are held on the 2nd Wednesday of each 

month at 7 pm. for more information contact Annie 

Killoran or Coral Gouwenberg. 

Would you like to Join our Choir groups 

Contact choir group coordinators 

Beccie Bokenfohr at  604 796 3137 

Anna Gouwenberg at 604-796-2341 

Annie Killoran at 604 701 9948  

Ron & Marguerite Rocheleau  604 796 1236 

  

Mass of Remembrance 

Mass of Remembrance for those family members 

who have passed away during the month and are 

buried at Gardens of Gethsemani. Mass is at 

2:30pm in the Evangelist Chapel. Join us on 

Sunday, April 24, at Gardens of Gethsemani, 

Surrey. 

Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat 

“Rachel’s Vineyard™ was a long-awaited answer 

to years of immense suffering.” – Testimonial 

after a Rachel’s Vineyard™ Retreat.  Don’t wait 

any longer. Let go of the suffering and allow God 

to fill you with new life. Come on a Rachel’s 

Vineyard™ Retreat.  Next Retreat is June 2016. 

For more information call 604-525-0999. 

responds: "You know I love you." 

The Lord Jesus calls each one of us, even in our 

personal struggles, weakness, and sin, to draw near to 

him as our merciful Healer and Savior. He invites us to 

choose him as our Lord and to love him above all else. 

What can hold us back from giving him our undivided 

love and unqualified loyalty? Nothing but our own 

sinful pride and stubborn will, and blind fear can hold us 

back from receiving his gracious forgiveness, loving-

kindness, and faithful love. God's abundant grace is a 

free and unmerited gift, far beyond what we deserve or 

could possibly hope to obtain through our own means. 

We can never outmatch God in generosity and 

goodness. He loved us first and our love for him is a 

response to his exceeding grace and mercy. 

                                                                 Parish Bowling Fund Raiser 

                                                      Mark your calendar!    All ages welcome!!!     Buy your tickets early!!! 

                                                  Saturday, May 28th at the Chillibowl Lanes,  45916 Wellington Avenue, Chilliwack 

                                                    Doors open at 4:30 pm – Potluck Dinner at 5:00 pm  -  followed by bowling! 

                                                            Bowling & Dinner - $15 per person (limited to 60 people) 

                                                        Dinner only - $10 per person (no limit) 

                                                        The Fund Raising Committee will be selling tickets after all Masses  
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